From: Doreen isaacs
Sent: 10 September 2019 16:54
To: Planning

Cc: Giancarlo Alhadeff | INEEE

Subject: Work to trees.Rear garden at 27 Maresfield gardens.2xPoplars. your ref.2019/4483/T.

Dear Sir/Madam,

As secretary of the management company for [ ENEGTGNTNGEEEE \/:rcsficld Gardens, we are
AGAINST the proposed works to the two poplar trees (T2 and T3) “the trees”, on the adjoining

property, as above, and base our objections on the following:

1.In the immediate locality of our house it is considered that the trees help to reduce the air
pollution within our immediate vicinity, possibly saving many lives in a conservation area.Please
refer to draft legislation currently to be presented to parliament.. It is also understood that the trees
are subject to a Tree Preservation Order which should be respected.The proposal to cut these trees
to ground level is not accepted.

2. the trees also act as a much needed barrier against noise from two schools immediately behind
the trees.

3. The trees, presently, have been culled but may need too be shaped,and this, we feel should be
sufficient to protect the environment.

4.The trees act as a backdrop to this house and garden as well as other properties and where there is
a dearth of trees in the immediate vicinity.

Please acknowledge receipt of this e-mail.

Yours Truly,
Hugh Isaacs.

Company secretary.



